
 
 
 
 
Dear Headteacher 
 
You will have recently received a poster about the importance of using Quality Childcare that is 
registered by Ofsted. To back up this campaign, the Childcare Information Service have put 
together an additional pack. This consists of a poster advertising the Childcare Information 
Service and a display box containing cards "Looking for childcare?" 
 
If you undertake to display the poster and box of cards in your school foyer so that parents can 
see them, we will enter your school into a free draw to win a TEDDY BEAR for your school 
raffle. 
 
All you need to do is phone the CIS on 01603 62 22 92 or email us at mailto: 
child.care.info@norfolk.gov.uk by 31st May 2005 and ask for the pack to be sent to your school. 
 
Additional Services 
We also offer  

• An outreach worker Olwyn Venn, who will attend school events like Parents evenings 
or Fun Days to chat to parents about childcare 

• Drop In Advice Sessions on Working Tax Credits to help pay for childcare 
• Leaflets on Choosing childcare, Out of School clubs, Tax Credits and other topics 

 
Just phone or email to request any of these and we will book a date or send information. 
 
Thank you for helping to provide quality childcare in your area. 
 
Tina Prince 
Childcare Information Manager. 
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